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Dated: May 27, 2020 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Tower Dalal Streat 
Mumbai-400 001 
 
Subject: Clarification sought on price movement of our Company’s share on Stock Exchange 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to above subject, we wish to inform you that the Company has made all the 
necessary disclosures pursuant to regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and has not withheld any material information/event that in our 
opinion would have bearing on the price behavior of the scrip. Company’s plant operations were 
suspended, pursuant to advisories issued by Local, State and Central Government w.r.t. lockdown 
and related issues, from respective dates in March 2020; due intimation of which had been made 
to your office too. Subsequently on 11th May 2020 the Company again intimated your office about 
resumption of plant operations, under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. The Company shall continue to make applicable disclosures, 
within the stipulated time. There is no pending information or announcement from the Company 
which may have a bearing on the price movement of the Company. The decrease/ increase of the 
Company's shares on the Stock Exchange are purely market driven and connected to general 
market conditions. 
 
Kindly take the above on your record and acknowledge the receipt. 
 
Thanking You  
 
 
For PTC Industries Limited 

 
(Anuj Nigam) 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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